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To, 
 
Hon. Registrar, 
Bharati Vidyapeeth, Pune. 
 

Subject: Heartfelt Appreciation for Exceptional Hospitality. 

               I am writing to express my deepest gratitude for the outstanding hospitality extended to us 
during our 13th March to 15th March stay at your guest house. 

From the moment we stepped through the doors of your establishment, we were enveloped in an 
atmosphere of warmth and comfort. Your attention to detail and commitment to ensuring the 
comfort and satisfaction of your guests did not go unnoticed. 

The accommodations provided were impeccable, offering a tranquil retreat from the hustle and 
bustle of daily life. Moreover, the delicious meals prepared by kitchen staff were a true delight to the 
senses, showcasing the culinary expertise of your team. 

Furthermore, the professionalism and friendliness exhibited by your entire staff made our guest stay 
truly memorable. My sincere appreciation to Principal, Dr. L. S. Chirmulay and Mr. K. Venkatesh for 
your dedication and passion shine through in everything you do, and it truly makes a difference.  

“Our time spent at your guest house was truly a highlight of our trip, and we are immensely grateful 
for the unforgettable memories we have created”, said our guests.  

I apologize for the delay in my response. Please accept our sincerest thanks for your unwavering 
commitment to providing unparalleled hospitality. Once again indulge in the unparalleled 
experiences it offers. 

Warmest regards, 

 

  Swapnil Korade 
  Statistical Officer. 
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